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Good Morning Supervisors, 

 

Unfortunately I have prior commitments which prevent me from speaking to item 5E today but felt 

compelled to voice my concerns..  

As I'm sure your well aware, the Department of Transportation relies heavily on reliable, high quality spec 

aggregate for our day to day maintenance as well as our improvement projects, emergency repairs and 

storm damage repair projects. Any disruption of local aggregate will significantly impact the department 

and add additional transportation and labor cost at a time when we are struggling to keep the road 

system functional.  

While the department supports all responsibly permitted quarry's, the Harris quarry is centrally located, 

runs year round and is of high quality and provides a resource that is vital to the residents of Mendocino 

County. 

 

Please consider the importance of this resource when voting today. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Kent A. Standley 

Deputy Director, Maintenance Services 

Department of Transportation 

County of Mendocino 

(707) 463-4363 
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